





















Dear Legislator,

I hope this message finds you well. We want to formally invite you to join us and many other education stakeholders to attend part of the 3rd Annual Southern Nevada Educator Leadership Symposium (SNELS)!

The mission and purpose of SNELS is to increase leadership opportunities for educators in their schools, Southern Nevada, and the greater community by supporting those seeking leadership roles and opportunities. This year's theme, "Valuing ALL Voices", focuses on the leadership opportunities presented by the implementation of AB 394.

## 3rd Annual Southern NV Educator Leadership Symposium Saturday, January 28, 2017 Canyon Springs High School | North Las Vegas, NV

**Engagement Time:** 12:00 pm -1:30 pm. (Of course, you are welcome to attend the morning session to hear our speaker, attend sessions & be our guest.)

**Format:** AB394 focused discussion during the lunch hour. You will be seated with people from schools with in your district.

**Audience:** Each school's Sitebased Organizational Teams have been invited. We expect over *500* attendees.

We know it's an incredibly busy time while you prepare for the Legislative Session.

As always, we appreciate your time and consideration.



## **JANUARY 28TH, 2017**

8AM - 5PM • CANYON SPRINGS HS, NORTH LAS VEGAS, NV



Register here: http://bit.ly/SNELS2017